From: PUC
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 11:16 AM

To: I

Subject: EL18-003

Ms. Christenson,

The public comment you submitted is relevant to the Dakota Range I and II project, EL18-003,
and has been posted in that docket. The public liaison officer was already aware of this incident
and reached out to Mr. Bauer earlier this week to address his concerns.

Thank you.

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff
PUC.sd.gov





